

FINAL WRITTEN EXAM 2020

Course: 1st Year

Name:.....

Date:.....



1) These are Rob and Melanie. They are students from different countries.

Read the articles about them and decide whether the statements below are TRUE or FALSE.



I'm Rob. I'm twelve years old and I go to Aston Secondary School in Oxford. I'm in Year 7. My favourite subjects are Maths and Science.

I start school at 8.50 in the morning. There are four lessons before lunch and two after lunch. Lunch is at 12:30. I have lunch in the school cafetería.

I start lessons again in the afternoon at 1.30 and finish school at 3.30. From 3.30 to 4.30 I go to Homework Club and do my homework. On Tuesday and Thursday I play football after school.



Melanie is eleven years old. She goes to Columbus Elementary School in Forest Lake, Minnesota. She's in the sixth grade. Her favourite subjects are Spanish and History.

She starts school at 8 and she has six lessons a day. She has lunch at 12 in the school cafetería. After lunch there is a study period from 12.30 to 1.30 and again at 1:45. She finishes at there. On Wednesday after school she plays in the school band on Thursday she does basketball.

- a) Rob likes Maths.
- b) Rob gets up at 8.50.
- c) He has four lessons every day.
- d) He does his homework at home.
- e) He can play football.
- f) Melanie is in Year 7.
- g) She has lunch from 12 to 12.30
- h) She finishes school at 3 o'clock.
- i) She likes music.
- j) She doesn't like sports.

2)-Rob is doing his homework. Help him write a paragraph about his favourite singer.



NAME: PAULO LONDRA

NATIONALITY: ARGENTINIAN

AGE: twenty

OCCUPATION: SINGER

LIKES: TRAVELLING AROUND THE WORLD

DISLIKES: GETTING UP EARLY.

EVERYDAY: GET UP: 10 o'clock

GO TO GYM: half past eleven.

My favourite Singer is Paulo Londra. He And he
years old. He
 He
 But he
 Everyday he gets up atand then heat 11.30

2) Read about Tim's daily routine and answer the questions.



3)

Everyday I get up at 7.30 and brush my teeth. Then, I get dressed and have breakfast at 7.45. After that, I go to school at 8.00. I come back home at 12.30, and have lunch. Then, I do my homework. At 5.15 I watch TV in the living room. I like watching cartoons!!! At 6.30 I usually play in the park with my friends. And after that, I have a bath. At 9.30 p.m. we have dinner. I like living in London.

- 1. Does he have breakfast at 7.30?**
- 2. What time does he go to school?**
- 3. What does he like doing in the afternoon?**
- 4. Where does he watch TV?**
- 5. What does he do at 9.30 p.m.?**

4) Mary is chatting with a new friend. Can you complete their conversation?

Use some of the words from the box.

DO – HAVE – DID – WHAT – LIVES – HOW – PLAYING – LIVE – WAS – GOT – DOES – WHERE – PLAY – HAS

A- Hello, My name's Mary. What's your name?

B- I'm Matt

A- do you?

B- I live in Miami

A- old are you?

B- I'm 10.

A- you like the piano?

B- No, I don't. I like playing the guitar.

A- you a pet?

B-Yes, I've got an iguana. Her name is Dora.

A- Where Dora sleep?

B- She sleeps in my bedroom.

5)- Now, read the e-mail and complete with the correct form of the verbs-

Hi Ben!

How are you? ⁰ I 'm having (have) a great time on holiday with my family. We're in Italy. It's very hot here. Our hotel is very nice but we're not at the hotel now. We're at the beach.

My sister ¹ (swim) in the sea and my two brothers ² (play) volleyball on the beach.

My mum and dad ³ (sit) in the sun. My mum ⁴ (read) a magazine. ⁵ I (send) emails to my friends from my dad's mobile phone. His phone is really cool!

Write soon!

From

Sam